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UNHCR Global Trends 2011 2012 in 2012 forced population displacement
continued to affect large numbers of people worldwide unhcr s 2012 global
trends report analyses statistical trends and changes from january to
december 2012 for the populations for whom unhcr has been entrusted with a
responsibility by the international community these people include refugees
asylum seekers returnees stateless persons and certain groups of internally
displaced persons idps and are collectively referred to as persons of concern
introduction
World at War 2015 displacement in the twenty first century is urbanized the
united nations refugee agency unhcr the world s largest humanitarian
organization and the main body charged with assisting displaced people
globally estimates that over 60 per cent of refugees now live in urban areas
a proportion that only increases in the case of internally displaced people
and asylum seekers though cities and local authorities have become essential
participants in the protection of refugees only three decades ago they were
considered to sit firmly beyond unhcr s remit with urban refugees typically
characterized as aberrations in the urbanization of forced displacement neil
james wilson crawford examines the organization s response to the growing
number of refugees migrating to urban areas introducing a broader study of
policy making in international organizations crawford addresses how and why
unhcr changed its policy and practice in response to shifting trends in
displacement citing over 400 primary un documents crawford provides an in
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depth study of the internal and external pressures faced by unhcr pressures
from above below and within that explain why it has radically transformed its
position from the 1990s onward unhcr and global refugee policies have come to
play an increasingly important role in the governance of global displacement
the urbanization of forced displacement sheds new light on how the
organization works and how it conceives its role in global politics today
A Year of Crises 2011 the book is a rich piece of scholarship that makes a
contribution at the levels of history theory and policy and deserves to be
widely read and considered alexander betts university of oxfordthe link
between migration and development has risen on the agenda of the
international community in recent years and global level dialogues have
started in her book saskia koppenberg gives an in depth analysis of the
global forum on migration and development gfmd the most important and most
widely recognised dialogue she provides striking insights into the theories
that lie behind the subjects that dominate the gfmd and identifies the
perspectives which have so far been neglected by investigating which migrants
are addressed what the dominant development approach is how migrants are
expected to contribute to development and who the targeted beneficiaries are
koppenberg makes the gfmd accessible to the academic and public discourse
with regard to the 2 year assessment process evaluating the gfmd which is set
to conclude by the end of 2012 the study provides valuable recommendations
for the ways in which a more successful and comprehensive gfmd can be
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attained in the future koppenberg broadens the perspective and takes a look
at other global level dialogues beyond the gfmd the study includes a
comparative analysis of the unhcr led dialogue on targeting development
assistance tda which discusses the link between forced migration and
development this perspective highlights how particular forms of migration and
certain kinds of development dominate the debates while others are left out
it reveals forced migrants have largely been absent from the gfmd agenda
despite the fact that their potential to be agents of development has been
acknowledged while identifying the differences and commonalities in the
prevalent subjects concepts and theories that link migration and forced
migration to development in these two dialogues a migrant centred approach is
introduced this guides the reader s view towards the migrants own development
and their development perspectives while keeping in mind that in terms of
agency vs structure the migration development nexus builds upon the migrants
agency based on her study saskia koppenberg argues that the traditional
migration and development agenda of the gfmd should be broadened to include
marginalised perspectives and to offer a migrant centred approach in order to
provide a more comprehensive and effective global level dialogue on migration
and development that ensures the migrants well being and leads to the highest
possible impact on development
UNHCR Global Trends 2015 the rise and decline of a global security actor
investigates the rise of the united nations high commissioner for refugees
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unhcr as a global security actor it follows the refugee agency through some
of the past two decades major conflict induced humanitarian emergencies in
northern iraq 1991 bosnia 1991 95 eastern zaire 1994 96 kosovo 1998 99
afghanistan 2001 and iraq 2003 it analyses unhcr s momentous transformation
from a small timid legal protection agency to the world s foremost
humanitarian actor playing a central role in the international response to
the many wars of the tumultuous last decade of the 20th century then as the
21st century set in the agency s political prominence waned it remains a
major humanitarian actor whose budgets and staffing levels continue to rise
but the polarised post 9 11 period and a worsening protection climate for
refugees and asylum seekers spurred unhcr to abandon its claim to be a global
security actor and return to a more modest quietly diplomatic role the rise
of unhcr as a global security actor is placed within the context of the
dramatic shift in perceptions of national and international security after
the end of the cold war the cold war superpower struggle encouraged a narrow
strategic military understanding of security in the more fluid and
unpredictable post cold war environment a range of new issues were introduced
to states security agendas prominent among these were the perceived threats
posed by refugees and asylum seekers to international security state
stability and societal cohesion this book investigates unhcr s response to
this new international environment adopting adapting and finally abandoning a
security discourse on the refugee problem
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Displacement 2013 this revised and expanded second edition of the united
nations high commissioner for refugees unhcr continues to offer a concise and
comprehensive introduction to both the world of refugees and the
organizations that protect and assist them this updated edition also includes
up to date coverage of the unhcr s most recent history and policy
developments evaluation of new thinking on issues such as working in un
integrated operations and within the un peacebuilding commission assessment
of the unhcr s record of working for idp s internally displaced persons
discussion of the politics of protection and its implications for the work of
the unhcr outline of the new challenges for the agency including
environmental refugees victims of natural disasters and survival migrants
written by experts in the field this is one of the very few books to trace
the relationship between state interests global politics and the work of the
unhcr this book will appeal to students scholars practitioners and readers
with an interest in international relations
Refugee and Others of Concern to UNHCR : Statistics, Trends and Indicators in
Selected Countries : 1 January - 30 June 1999 1999 resettlement involves the
selection and transfer of refugees from a state in which they have sought
protection to a third state which has agreed to admit them as refugees with
permanent residence status the status provided ensures protection against
refoulement and provides a resettled refugee and his her family or dependants
with access to rights similar to those enjoyed by nationals resettlement also
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carries with it the opportunity to eventually become a naturalized citizen of
the resettlement country the statistics presented reflect the number of
individuals submitted for departing on resettlement including those who have
been submitted to multiple resettlement states re submissions where possible
this report analyses the figures over a ten year period 2005 2014 however it
only analyses the resettlement needs from 2012 onwards as from that date the
methodology for calculating needs changed taking into account the needs of
refugees in a protracted situation where resettlement is envisioned over a
period of several years
Statistical Yearbook [UNHCR]. 2004 our world is facing an enormous and
unprecedented challenge the migration crisis affects nearly eighty million
people and represents a humanitarian catastrophe how can we ignore the
suffering of men women and children who are forcibly displaced worldwide the
book changing stories helps the reader to reflect on the migration crisis
from a biblical perspective it evaluates refugee ministry ongoing initiatives
among the world s most vulnerable people additionally it analyzes the refugee
ministry that the arsenal hill presbyterian church is developing with
refugees from syria iraq the congo and vietnam the analysis uses as a
framework the best practices for christian ministry among forcibly displaced
people document proposed by the refugee highway partnership rhp throughout
the book the author answers the following questions how complex is the
current migration crisis what does the scripture say about displaced people
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what are some of the available tools for a refugee ministry how does a
refugee ministry look in a local church what are some of the best practices
for a refugee ministry the book tells many stories of refugees from different
backgrounds which will help you hear voices representing hundreds of
thousands of refugees who go unheard
The Urbanization of Forced Displacement 2022-01-31 there is a humanitarian
disaster unfolding before our eyes a global tragedy that affects men women
and children we are referring to the largest humanitarian crisis of our
generation which has shaped our world and produced over 100 million people
forcibly displaced globally amid such a challenging scenario the global
church is called to consider some unavoidable questions such as how can
christians respond to the current migration crisis what are some resources
available to christians to help them transform this tragic reality what are
some strategic approaches for bringing hope to asylum seekers and refugees in
this book jairo de oliveira deals with these and many other related questions
based on his interactions with the fur a muslim people group from darfur
sudan living as asylum seekers and refugees in jordan in the middle east
after providing a thorough historical background and cultural analysis of fur
the author commends a contextualization model and fruitful practices that
emerged from his study of the people hope for the afflicted serves as a
manual and practical guide for those who feel called to engage the current
migration crisis by proclaiming the hope of the gospel and discipling asylum
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seekers and refugees worldwide
Statistical yearbook / UNHCR, The UN Refugee Agencytrends in displacement,
protection and solutions : refugees, asylum-seekers and other persons of
concern - trends in displacement, protection and solutions 2002 utilizing
international perspectives this unprecedented collection of essays from
leading authorities on refugee studies spotlights the realities and
challenges of the global refugee population with increasing changes in the
socio political climate of the world as well as with the rising numbers of
natural disasters people of all ethnicities and nationalities are frequently
forced from their homes and their homelands while there is a substantial body
of work that addresses refugee policies post traumatic stress disorder and
other specific issues there have been few attempts to understand refugee
health or comprehend overall refugee adaptation until now this is the first
work to address refugee issues worldwide addressing the psychological health
human rights political public policy law economic social and personal aspects
of this universal problem refugees worldwide also includes examples of first
person refugee stories from around the world eye opening information not
available in any other work drawing on the expertise of myriad international
researchers theoreticians and practitioners from representative nations
around the world this four volume set effectively speaks to a number of
refugee issues from a truly global perspective
2000 Global Refugee Trends 2001 international encyclopedia of public health
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second edition seven volume set is an authoritative and comprehensive guide
to the major issues challenges methods and approaches of global public health
taking a multidisciplinary approach this new edition combines complementary
scientific fields of inquiry linking biomedical research with the social and
life sciences to address the three major themes of public health research
disease health processes and disciplines this book helps readers solve real
world problems in global and local health through a multidisciplinary and
comprehensive approach covering all dimensions of the field from the details
of specific diseases to the organization of social insurance agencies the
articles included cover the fundamental research areas of health promotion
economics and epidemiology as well as specific diseases such as cancer
cardiovascular diseases diabetes and reproductive health additional articles
on the history of public health global issues research priorities and health
and human rights make this work an indispensable resource for students health
researchers and practitioners alike provides the most comprehensive high
level internationally focused reference work available on public health
presents an invaluable resource for both researchers familiar with the field
and non experts requiring easy to find relevant global information and a
greater understanding of the wider issues contains interdisciplinary coverage
across all aspects of public health incorporates biomedical and health social
science issues and perspectives includes an international focus with
contributions from global domain experts providing a complete picture of
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public health issues
Statistical Yearbook [UNHCR]. 2005 foregrounding the ways in which men
experience transnational migration migratory men place transnationalism and
masculinities considers how we conceptualise and theorise mobile men in a
global context bringing together studies from around the world e g australia
pakistan tunisia zimbabwe and italy this collection foregrounds how the
transnational migratory experience profoundly reshapes men s complex identity
practices specifically the collection highlights how transnational migratory
aspirations and experiences often lead men to reimagine local patterns of
masculinity and or reaffirm prescriptive gender roles as they encounter new
spaces places in presenting interdisciplinary research the international
scholars consider the powerful roles of economics politics and social class
in shaping masculinities furthermore the contributors emphasise how men
affectively and agentically experience migration and how interaction with new
spaces places can often lead to negotiations between disempowerment and
empowerment as such this collection will appeal to both non academic readers
who share transnational migratory aspirations and experiences and academic
readers across the social sciences with interests in gender and sexuality
migration and diaspora transnationalism and contemporary masculinities
chapters 13 of this book is freely available as a downloadable open access
pdf at taylorfrancis com under a creative commons attribution non commercial
no derivatives cc by nc nd 4 0 license
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Refugees, Migrants, and Development 2011 the global narrative surrounding
migrants refugees and people on the move is often fraught with biases
misunderstandings and misrepresentations while crucial for informing public
opinion media coverage can inadvertently perpetuate stereotypes fuel
discrimination and distort realities this leads to a climate where migrants
and refugees are often misunderstood marginalized and even targeted with hate
speech such narratives hinder efforts for inclusive societies and contribute
to the polarization of public debates on migration media representation of
migrants and refugees offers a comprehensive solution by bringing together
interdisciplinary perspectives to examine and challenge prevailing media
narratives critically by inviting scholars and practitioners from diverse
fields such as social sciences humanities media communications and government
the book aims to provide a nuanced understanding of the complex interplay
between media representations and the lived experiences of migrants this book
is a vital resource for academics researchers policymakers and media
professionals seeking to understand and address the challenges of media
representation in the context of migration
An Overview of Protection Issues in Western Europe 1995 sixty years on from
the signing of the refugee convention forced migration and refugee movements
continue to raise global concerns for hosting states and regions for
countries of origin for humanitarian organisations on the ground and of
course for the refugee this edited volume is framed around two themes which
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go to the core of contemporary refugeehood protection and identity it
analyses how the issue of refugee identity is shaped by and responds to the
legal regime of refugee protection in contemporary times the book
investigates the premise that there is a narrowing of protection space in
many countries and many highly visible incidents of refoulement it argues
that protection which is a core focus of the refugee convention appears to be
under threat as there are many gaps and inconsistencies in practice
contributors to the volume who include erika feller elspeth guild hélène
lambert and roger zetter look at the relevant issues from the perspective of
a number of different disciplines including law politics sociology and
anthropology the chapters examine the link between identity and protection as
a basis for understanding how the refugee convention has been and is being
applied in policy and practice the situation in a number of jurisdictions and
regions in europe north america south east asia africa and the middle east is
explored in order to ask the question does jurisprudence under the refugee
convention need better coordination and how successful is oversight of the
convention
An Overview of Protection Issues in Western Europe 1995 displacing territory
explores the core concepts of territory and belonging and humanizes refugees
in the process based on fieldwork with palestinian and syrian refugees in
jordan displacing territory explores how the lived realities of refugees are
deeply affected by their imaginings of what constitutes territory and their
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sense of belonging to different places and territories karen culcasi shows
how these individual conceptualizations about territory don t always fit the
western centric division of the world into states and territories thus
revealing alternative or subordinated forms and scales of territory she also
argues that disproportionate attention to refugee crises in the global north
has diverted focus from other parts of the world that bear the responsibility
of protecting the majority of the world s refugees by focusing on jordan a
global south state that hosts the world s second largest number of refugees
per capita this book provides insights to consider alternate ways to handle
the situation of refugees elsewhere in the process culcasi brings the reader
into refugees diverse realities through their own words inherently arguing
against the tendency of many people in the global north to see refugees as
aberrant burdensome or threatening
2004 Global Refugee Trends 2005 in an age of ethnic nationalism and anti
immigrant rhetoric the study of refugees can help develop a new outlook on
social justice just as the post war international order ends the global
financial crisis the rise of populist leaders like trump putin and erdogan
not to mention the arrival of anti eu parties raises the need to interrogate
the refugee migrant citizen stateless legal and illegal as concepts this
insightful research handbook is a timely contribution to that debate
The Rise and Decline of a Global Security Actor 2014-02-20 a thoughtful
carefully argued and morally persuasive case for doing more financial times
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part call to arms part collection of stories including his own it is a
powerful invitation to care about refugees to see them as humans just like
you or me who desperately need our help red we are in the midst of a global
refugee crisis sixty five million people are fleeing for their lives the
choices are urgent not just for them but for all of us what can we possibly
do to help with compassion and clarity david miliband shows why we should
care and how we can make a difference he takes us from war zones in the
middle east to the heart of europe to explain the crisis and show what can be
done not just by governments with the power to change policy but by citizens
with the urge to change lives his innovative and practical call to action
shows that the crisis need not overwhelm us miliband says this is a fight to
uphold the best of human nature in the face of rhetoric and policy that
humour the worst he defends the international order built by western leaders
out of the ashes of the second world war but says now is the time for reform
describing his family story as the son of refugees and drawing revealing
lessons from his life in politics david miliband shows that if we fail
refugees then we betray our own history values and interests the message is
simple rescue refugees and we rescue ourselves
The United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees (UNHCR) 2013-06-17 building
on existing debates in international organizations policy and academia this
insightful book argues for a broader transnational perspective on the concept
of forced migration and its multiple contexts and catalysts it analyzes the
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different social groups of forced migrants treating them neither as passive
victims nor as activist heroes but as social actors under highly constrained
conditions
United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees Refugee Resettlement Trends
2015 2015 new york times bestseller from the former vice president and 1 new
york times bestselling author comes an inconvenient truth for everything a
frank and clear eyed assessment of six critical drivers of global change in
the decades to come ours is a time of revolutionary change that has no
precedent in history with the same passion he brought to the challenge of
climate change and with his decades of experience on the front lines of
global policy al gore surveys our planet s beclouded horizon and offers a
sober learned and ultimately hopeful forecast in the visionary tradition of
alvin toffler s future shock and john naisbitt s megatrends in the future
gore identifies the emerging forces that are reshaping our world ever
increasing economic globalization has led to the emergence of what he labels
earth inc an integrated holistic entity with a new and different relationship
to capital labor consumer markets and national governments than in the past
the worldwide digital communications internet and computer revolutions have
led to the emergence of the global mind which links the thoughts and feelings
of billions of people and connects intelligent machines robots ubiquitous
sensors and databases the balance of global political economic and military
power is shifting more profoundly than at any time in the last five hundred
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years from a u s centered system to one with multiple emerging centers of
power from nation states to private actors and from political systems to
markets a deeply flawed economic compass is leading us to unsustainable
growth in consumption pollution flows and depletion of the planet s strategic
resources of topsoil freshwater and living species genomic biotechnology
neuroscience and life sciences revolutions are radically transforming the
fields of medicine agriculture and molecular science and are putting control
of evolution in human hands there has been a radical disruption of the
relationship between human beings and the earth s ecosystems along with the
beginning of a revolutionary transformation of energy systems agriculture
transportation and construction worldwide from his earliest days in public
life al gore has been warning us of the promise and peril of emergent truths
no matter how inconvenient they may seem to be as absorbing as it is
visionary the future is a map of the world to come from a man who has looked
ahead before and been proven all too right praise for the future magisterial
the passion is unmistakable so is the knowledge practically every page offers
an illumination bloomberg in the future gore takes on a subject whose scale
matches that of his achievements and ambition the new york times book review
historically grounded gore s strengths lie in his passion for the subject and
in his ability to take the long view by putting current events and trends in
historical context publishers weekly provocative smart densely argued a tour
de force of big picture thinking kirkus reviews starred review a luminously
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intelligent analysis that is packed with arresting ideas and facts the
guardian
Changing Stories 2020-10-21 this volume sheds new light on the refugees and
forced migration at the horn of africa and east africa adopting a
multidisciplinary perspective it traces historical structural and
geopolitical factors to reveal the often brutal uprooting of people in a
region that hosts more than three million refugees and almost six million
internally displaced persons idps by doing so it enriches our understanding
of the socio economic geopolitical and humanitarian causes and implications
of migration and population displacement the book is divided into five parts
focusing on different drivers of involuntary displacement and people s
uprooting the first part covers geopolitical conflicts rooted partly in the
colonial and cold war geographies the second part then focuses on security
aspects and conflicts while the third looks at encampment and refugee
policies as well as refugee agencies part four highlights issues of forced
repatriation and human trafficking lastly part five analyzes the dynamics of
refugee camps
Statistical Yearbook 2001 2002 global migration provides a clear concise and
well organized discussion of historical patterns and contemporary trends of
migration while guiding the readers through an often difficult and
politicised topic aimed primarily at undergraduate and master s students the
text encourages the readers to reflect on economic processes politics
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immigrant lives and raises debates about inclusion exclusion and citizenship
the text critically highlights the global character of contemporary migration
and the importance of historical context to current processes and emphasises
the role of gender race and national ideologies in shaping migration
experiences using over a decade of their own insight into teaching
undergraduate migration courses in the us and the uk and the knowledge and
understanding of the subject they have acquired as migration researchers the
authors offer an accessible and student friendly manner for readers to
understand and explore the complex issue of migration the book features
numerous international case studies a chapter dedicated to the perspective of
the immigrants themselves as well as key terms and further readings at the
end of each chapter both theoretically and empirically informed global
migration examines the subject in a holistic and expansive way it will equip
students with an understanding of the complex issues of migration and serve
as a guide for instructors in structuring their courses and in identifying
important bodies of scholarly research on migration issues
Hope for the Afflicted 2023-06-29 a new introduction to a timeless dynamic
how the movement of humans affects health everywhere international migrants
compose more than three percent of the world s population and internal
migrants those migrating within countries are more than triple that number
population migration has long been and remains today one of the central
demographic shifts shaping the world around us the world s history and its
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health is shaped and colored by stories of migration patterns the policies
and political events that drive these movements and narratives of individual
migrants migration and health offers the most expansive framework to date for
understanding and reckoning with human migration s implications for public
health and its determinants it interrogates this complex relationship by
considering not only the welfare of migrants but also that of the source
destination and ensuing generation populations the result is an elevated
interdisciplinary resource for understanding what is known and the
considerable territory of what is not known at an intersection that promises
to grow in importance and influence as the century unfolds
Refugees Worldwide 2012-08-03 statelessness is a legal status denoting lack
of any nationality a status whereby the otherwise normal link between an
individual and a state is absent the increasingly widespread problem of
statelessness has profound legal social economic and psychological
consequences but also gives rise to the paradox of an international community
that claims universal standards for all natural persons while allowing its
member states to allow statelessness to occur in this powerfully argued book
conklin critically evaluates traditional efforts to recognize and reduce
statelessness the problem he argues rests in the obligatory nature of law
domestic or international by closely analysing a broad spectrum of court and
tribunal judgments from many jurisdictions conklin explains how confusion has
arisen between two discourses the one discourse inside the other as to the
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nature of the international community one discourse a surface discourse
describes a community in which international law justifies a state s freedom
to confer withdraw or withhold nationality this international community
incorporates state freedom over nationality matters bringing about the de
jure and effective stateless condition the other discourse an inner discourse
highlights a legal bond of socially experienced relationships such a bond
judicially referred to as effective nationality is binding upon all states
and where such a bond exists harm to a stateless person represents harm to
the international community as a whole
Migration Trends in Eastern Europe and Central Asia 2001 turkey hosts more
refugees than any other country in the world with forced migrants from syria
afghanistan pakistan iraq and other countries converging either with hopes to
settle in turkey or to continue onwards to the european union eu this volume
addresses the specific experiences and trajectories of forced migrants in
turkey in the context of local and national contexts and the future of eu
turkey relations it presents the demographics of forced migrants the
biographies and future plans of refugees and their interactions with civil
society states and international agencies a focus is on organized violence
and corresponding experiences in countries of origin during transit and at
current places based on extensive quantitative and qualitative research this
book will be of interest to researchers and practitioners in the fields of
migration human security and refugee studies as well as of sociology
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political sciences and international relations
International Encyclopedia of Public Health 2016-10-06 the joint oecd unhcr
publication series safe pathways for refugees collects data from 37 oecd
countries and brazil on entry permits issued for work study and family
reunification to nationals of seven origin countries associated with high
asylum needs the latest fourth edition maps the availability and use of such
complementary pathways from 2010 to 2022 highlighting key trends and
recommendations for the international community
Migratory Men 2023-06-02 home to close to 60 per cent of the world s
population asia is the largest and by far the most populous continent it is
also extremely diverse physically and culturally asian countries and regions
have their own distinctive histories cultural traditions religious beliefs
and political systems and they have often pursued different routes to
development asian populations also present a striking array of demographic
characteristics and stages of demographic transition this handbook is the
first to provide a comprehensive study of population change across the whole
of asia comprising 28 chapters by more than 40 international experts this
handbook examines demographic transitions on the continent their considerable
variations their causes and consequences and their relationships with a wide
range of social economic political and cultural processes major topics
covered include population studies and sources of demographic data historical
demography family planning and fertility decline sex preferences mortality
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changes causes of death hiv aids population distribution and migration
urbanization marriage and family human capital and labour force population
ageing demographic dividends political demography population and environment
and asia s demographic future this handbook provides an authoritative and
comprehensive reference for researchers policymakers academics students and
anyone who is interested in population change in asia and the world
Media Representation of Migrants and Refugees 2024-06-17
The Global Refugee Crisis 2016-04-01
Refugee Protection and the Role of Law 2014-06-27
Displacing Territory 2023-07-14
Research Handbook on International Refugee Law 2019
Rescue 2017-11-14
Forced Migration 2024-07-05
The Future 2013-01-29
Refugees and Forced Migration in the Horn and Eastern Africa 2019-05-13
Global Migration 2016-06-03
Migration and Health 2022-11-25
Statelessness 2014-12-01
Forced Migration in Turkey 2024-04-15
Safe Pathways for Refugees IV OECD-UNHCR Study on Pathways Used by Refugees
Linked to Family Reunification, Study Programmes and Labour Mobility between
2010 and 2022 2024-05-23
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Routledge Handbook of Asian Demography 2017-12-14
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